
The Panora City Council will be holding a town hall style meeting at the next council meeting on 

July 13th, at the Panora Veteran’s Auditorium at 6:30 pm.  The town hall will be for those that 

would like to address the Council regarding the consideration of allowing ATV’s and UTV’s to 

be driven on City Streets in Panora.  Currently, these types of vehicles are not allowed.  The 

Council would like to hear from all citizens, for and against, to aid in the drafting of a potential 

ordinance.  Written comments are recommended and will be read at the meeting.  For those that 

would like to attend in person, registration will be required in advance in order to protect the 

health and safety of the board and attendees. 

The Council will meet, individually, with those that want to address the council in person.  

Please fill out the registration information below and return to Panora City Hall by 2pm on 

Friday, July 10th.  Registration can be dropped off in person or emailed to 

lisagrossman@netins.net with the below information.  We will assign time slots based on the 

order the registrations are returned in 5-minute increments.  You will need to wait in your car 

and will be called to come into Veteran’s Auditorium at your allotted time to address the council.  

This will allow the Council to limit the number in attendance, while still being able to listen to 

all comments and or concerns.  The meeting will also be recorded for those that would like to 

view the meeting in its entirety.  Thank you for your cooperation.  If there are any questions, 

please call City Hall at 641-755-2164. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Registration 

Name:______________________________  Phone Number:_____________________ 

 

Address:____________________________  Currently own ATV/UTV:  Yes / No (Circle one) 

 

*You will be called to confirm your meeting time slot on Friday afternoon for Monday’s 

meeting.  Thank you. 
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